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SCHNEE LEARNING CENTER-JANUARY 2024 NEWSLETTER

Dear Parents/Guardians:

January is going to be another cold one and we wanted you to know
that we will post school closings on the local FOX News Channel and send
out a message through Parent Square to your contact telephone number.
Please check with Mrs. Kiehl in the main office to verify that we have your
correct phone number in our Parent Square system.

If your child is absent from school, please assist us with a call to our
attendance line and leave us a message. Our Altendance phone calls will
continue to remind you within 2 hours of the start of school should your
daughter/son be marked absent without your call.

We also would like for you to check out our website,
schneelearningcenter.org. This website is open and has some added
features which includes: our annual reports, Ohio Department of
Education Improvement Plans, contacts for all staff and Board Meeting
minutes, just to mention a few. Please feel free to contact us with
questions or suggestions.

UPCOMING EVENTS:

January 4, 2024: school resumes and second semester begins. Students
will receive a new schedule and a new report card this week for your
review. Please contact us if you need to see a report card.

January 15th, Monday: Martin Luther King Day; no school for students and
staff

February 16™, Friday: District PD Day; no school students

February 19th, Monday-Presidents Day; no school students and staff
February 22nd, Thursday: Evening Conferences, 9-12", 3:00pm-5:30pm

We hope you and your family have a great and healthy 2024. Please
contact us at 330-922-1966, if you have any questions or concerns.




Sincerely,
Tony Pallija, Executive Director

Schnee Learning Center-schneelearningcenter.org (over)



